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Date:  26/01/2024 

Ref:  Chalfont St. Giles, Raised Zebra Crossings 
Dear Resident, 
 
Statutory Consultation for the implementation of two Raised Zebra Crossings at locations along High Street 
and Deanway, Chalfont St Giles 
 
Buckinghamshire Highways are proposing to introduce raised highway tables to two existing Zebra Crossings 
in Chalfont St Giles, along High Street and Deanway. A raised highway table is proposed to enhance the safety 
of pedestrians by delivering a localised reduction in the speed of motorised vehicles. Due to the suburban 
and residential setting of the proposed crossings within the village centre, the scheme seeks to benefit 
residents crossing at this location. 
 
Please refer to the attached layout plan for the proposed consultation details of the Zebra Crossings, 
including the location specification details. 
 
What can you do? 
Details of how to support, comment or object, can be found by visiting the Your Voice Bucks website at 
https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/ and search for Chalfont St. Giles, Raised Zebra Crossings, where you 
will find a link to an online survey. 
 
Alternatively, you can email us at: hitmailbox@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or write to us at the address: 
Buckinghamshire Council, 10th Floor, Walton Street Offices, Walton St, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA with your 
comments.  
 
The consultation will commence on Friday 26th January 2024 and will close at midnight on Sunday 18th February 
2024.  
 
Buckinghamshire Council is obliged to make any representations received in response to this notice, open to 
inspection under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985. 
 
What happens next? 
We will develop the proposals taking into consideration feedback received. If the feedback shows people 
support the proposals, we will begin the process of designing and implementing the crossing and we will write 
to you again to confirm the proposal. 
 
This project web page: https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/roads-parking/chalfont-st-giles-raised-zebra-
crossings will keep you updated about the outcome of the consultation. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Josh Tomlinson 
Senior Project Manager, Transport Infrastructure & Delivery, Communities 
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